

30 April 2024

Dear Parents/Carers

Keeping our children safe will always be the number one priority for any school. With this in mind, I would like to inform you that over the past week, whilst walking home, three of our students been placed in vulnerable situations. On each occasion members of the public have behaved in an inappropriate manner. We have informed the police, and we continue to work with external agencies to make sure our children are as safe as possible.

Please can you take time to remind your son/daughter about walking home from school safely. Where possible, walk with a friend or group of friends, be aware of your environment and if you see anything suspicious, please let the school know.

We will continue to do all we can to educate our children on how to stay safe.

Thank you for your support.

Mr J Clayton Headteacher

"Commitment to excellence"